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Dear parents/carers,

We would like to invite you to a phonics workshop on Friday 30th November at 2:30pm. It will be an opportunity for you to understand how your child is taught phonics in school and how they apply phonics to reading and writing. This workshop will also give you ways to support your child at home.

Please complete the reply slip to confirm your attendance. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 
Thank you,

Ms Phillips

Phonics Workshop Friday 30th November
Child’s name _______________________________________

Signed ___________________________________________


